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Comments: My concerns with the proposed Tell. Mtn. Club Sheep Mtn. Traverse Trail are many. The Trout Lake,

Lizard Head and Lake Hope areas are experiencing 

exponential use and impact beyond  the managing entities ability to provide a sanitary and compatible

environment.  Adding another trail to an overloaded system is not a viable solution to the existing problems which

include: inadequate rest rooms, parking congestion, Trout Lake County Rd. safety issues, and impacts to the

bordering Trout Lake PUD.  Before any added recreation amenities in our area are reviewed, let alone approved,

it is imperative that all concerns are resolved.  It also seems redundant to add a trail that basically parallels an

existing USFS dirt road beginning and ending in the same place.


